

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 20 SEPTEMBER 2024



GUEST SINGERS AT JUNIOR CHOIR

The Junior Choir (Years 3-6) were recently treated to a special visit from the Sons of **Tonality** – the Senior Boy's Vocal Group.

As part of the ensemble transition process for Year 6 singers into Senior College in 2025, our special guests came along and played some music games with the Junior Choir before performing two items. The Junior Choir were very impressed with their deep voices and the way they sang out strongly with enthusiasm and power.

If your child is keen to develop their singing skills next year, there are two opportunities in Senior College:

1. Senior Vocal Group (mixed male and female Year 7-12)

This group perform regularly and even visited Japan in 2023! They sing at many College events and form the basis for our bi-annual College musical chorus. They sing a mixture of contemporary repertoire and are conducted by Mrs Drake and accompanied by Mrs Hobbins. Senior Vocal Group, rehearse on Monday afternoons in M2 from 2.45-3.45pm, with students being picked up from the PEC area at 3.50pm.

2. Sons of Tonality (males Year 7-12)

This is our newest vocal group made up of boys in Senior College. They made their performance debut at the Choral Festival and many members were part of the College musical cast. They sing

a mixture of sea shanties, theatre music and contemporary pieces and are conducted by Mr Robinson. Sons of Tonality rehearse Tuesday lunchtimes in M28.

If you have any questions, please contact musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au

Mrs Elizabeth Ford

Music Teacher & Senior School Coaching Leader